
 
 
 
 
 
Jeanine, 
  
I live in Stanislaus County and I am very concerned with the possible loss of water.  We have a historic 
ranch which was established 161 years ago.  We have approximately 80 acres of irrigated pasture (three 
separate pastures).  We would hate to have further water restrictions.  We also have the Trinitas project 
bordering our ranch which will no doubt affect our water table with their wells drawning water.  They are 
supposed to be receiving Oakdale Irrigation District water to supplement their water supply.  We have no 
idea at this point how this will affect our water supply. 
  
Water is indeed the “new king”.  Please reconsider your position so we do not have people out of work 
and fields being dried up. 
  
Thank you for your consideration. 
  
Shirley Willms McPhee 
Willms Ranch LLC 
PO Box 2162 
Oakdale, Ca. 95361 
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Bay-Delta Plan SED
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